Elliott, Stanice

From: Elliott, Stanice

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 3:01 PM
To: 'David Soule'

Subject: Sunset Gardens Subdivision

David

This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to expedite the response for initial
reviews. Responses to comments should continue to be included in the re-submittal. A reply to this email with responses
to comments will not be considered a re-submittal.

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-16-2016, the above referenced plan cannot be
approved for PAD CERT until the following comments are addressed:

e No site access.
If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact me.

Stanice ‘Totten’ Elliott
Planning Department
Hydrology Section
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3982
505-924-3864 fax



